
From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie
Sent: 9/16/2011 6:32:14 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Madrigal,

Anna-Marie (anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul

(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Hydrostatic Testing Letter RE: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas 

Pipelines

I am unable to send the document with all three attachments. See note below. I will send three 
SEPARATE docs.

Your message did not reach some or all of the intended recipients.

Subject: FW: Hydrostatic Testing Letter RE: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines

The following recipient(s) could not be reached:

srrd@pge.com on 9/16/2011 6:30 PM

This message is larger than the current system limit or the recipient's mailbox is full. Create a 
shorter message body or remove attachments and try sending it again.

<frost.cpuc.ca.gov #5.2.3 smtp;450 5.2.3 Msg Size greater than allowed by Remote Host>

From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 6:29 PM
To: 'Ramaiya, Shilpa R'
Cc: Cooke, Michelle; Clanon, Paul
Subject: Hydrostatic Testing Letter RE: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines

Shilpa-
Please find attached 99 letters signed by Paul Clanon RE: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas 
Pipelines addressed to various public officials identified in your request.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact either Paul Clanon or Michelle Cooke, CC'd here. 
Hardcopies to follow to the address below via US Mail.

F e note John Presleigh, Director of Public Works of the City of Watsonville, County of Santa Cruz, 
iund in duplicate and the second letter was eliminated.\

Thank you,

SB GT&S 0037162

mailto:anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov
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mailto:srrd@pge.com


Anna-Marie Madrigal 
Executive Director's Office
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415.703.1636 
F: 415.703.1356

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 4:09 PM
To: Madrigal, Anna-Marie
Cc: Cooke, Michelle; Horner, Trina
Subject: RE: addresses for letter you have been holding for me

Anna-Marie,

Thank you so much. Could you please send them via PDF to me at srrd@pge.com and then also send 
the hard copies to the following address:

Mary Ellen Ittner

Redacted

PG&E

Redacted

Take care.

Shilpa

415-973-3186
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